
 
 
 

September 18, 2023 
 
Dear Moorland Township Registered voter residing in the Grant Public School District. 
 
This is to inform you that Grant School District voters will be voting at the Casnovia 
Township Hall, located at 245 S. Canada Road, Casnovia, MI 49318, for the November 
7th, 2023 election only. (616) 675-4064 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or my deputy Brooke at our office.   
 
If you would like an absentee application please call our office (231) 853-2015 or email 
Mail@moorlandtwp.com. And we will be more than happy to send you the application.  Our 
office will be open November 3rd, 2023 from 7am till 3pm for anyone that would like to come 
in and fill out an absent voter application and vote your ballot. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
Rose Spoelman 
Moorland Township Clerk 
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